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Tel : 28103630

Fax : 2575 5571
19 June 2006

Clerk to the Panel on Financial Affairs
Legislative Council

Hong Kong

(Attn : Ms Rosalind MA)

Panel on Financial Affairs
Follow-up to the meeting on 5 June 2006

Information about high-income households

Dear Ms Ma,

I refer to your letter of 7 June on the captioned subject and the
Hon Emily Lau’s letter dated 6 June, seeking the Government’s
explanation on why information on high-income households is not
collected. OQur written response (in both Chinese and English) is
enclosed for your further action.

Yours sincerely,

Y

(K C Kwok)
Government Economist

Encl.
c.c. Ms Vivian Sum, AA/FS (Fax: 2840 0569)
Mrs Avia Lai, AA/SFST (Fax: 2537 1736)
Ms May Leung (mleung@legco.gov.hk)
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